
To Whom It May Concern 
  
As a resident of the district of Portland I am fully in support of any green option to 
produce power. I would be an ideal world if all homes and businesses were not 
reliant on such an environmentally abusive power system in which we all rely. 
  
As an employee of a community based organisation I have seen first hand the 
benfits that the wind farms have provided for the community.  Through the Pacific 
Hydro Sustainable Communities Fund we have been successful in gaining much 
needed funding for our programs to continue.  Without the wind farms this funding 
would not have been available to us. 
  
I only wish that the support for social and community initiatives will continue for a 
long time. 
  
Deb Saunders 
Project Director 
SWAMP inc 
 


